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SUBJECT:  DRAFT ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT REPORT - AL
LARSON BOAT SHOP IMPROVEMENT PROJECT (SCH# 2010091041)

The Los Angeles Harbor Department (Port) has prepared a Draft Environmental Impact Report
(EIR) for the following project in the Port of Los Angeles:

AL LARSON BOAT SHOP IMPROVEMENT PROJECT

Availability: The Draft EIR, with appendices included as a Compact Disk (CD), is available for
review at the following L.A. City Public Libraries: Central Branch, 630 West 5th Street, Los
Angeles California; San Pedro Branch, 931 South Gaffey Street, San Pedro, California;
Wilmington Branch, 1300 North Avalon, Wilmington, California; or at the Los Angeles Harbor
Department’s Environmental Management Division (EMD) office, 222 W. 6" St., 10" Floor, Suite
1080, San Pedro, California. The entire document is available at the Port of Los Angeles web
site: http://www.portoflosangeles.org under the Environmental tab. The Draft EIR is also
available on CD for no charge from EMD. A limited number of hard copies of the Draft EIR, with
appendices included on a CD, are available for purchase at the EMD office.

Public Meeting: A public meetings will be held to solicit comments at 6:00 P.M. on
February 15, 2012 in the, Los Angeles Harbor Department Board Room at 425 S. Palos
Verdes St., San Pedro.

Comments: Written comments on the EIR will be received until March 5, 2012 and must be sent
to Christopher Cannon, Director Environmental Management Division, 425 South Palos Verdes
Street San Pedro, CA 90731 or via e-mail to ceqacomments@portla.org. Comments sent via
email must_include the project title in the e-mail's subject line and a valid mailing address within
the email.

For additional information, please contact Dennis Hagner at the Los Angeles Harbor
Department at (310) 732-3675.
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